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FCO Management Board Minutes – 16 December 2011 

Present
Simon Fraser (chair), Matthew Rycroft, Geoffrey Adams, Robert Hannigan, Barbara Woodward, Shan Morgan, Alison Currie, Menna Rawlings, Julia Bond and Rudy Markham 

Board Advisers: Alex Ellis and Anna Clunes

Also Present: for Financial Planning – Iain Walker, Mark Kent and Ruairi O’Connell; for Top Risk Register – Ian Shand and Nicola Webb; for A and B Band Policy and Working Differently: Andrew Key, Simon Rawson and Anne Sherriff; and for Quarterly Security Update – Andy Pearce, Tracey Tett and Mark Bensberg.
Summary

The FCO Management Board met on 16 December. The main items for discussion were:

i) The final  numbers of A and B Band postings to retain in the Network; and  a review of the progress made on the Working Differently Agenda, the objective of which was to review functions currently carried out by A and B band staff overseas and assess alternative ways to deliver those functions e.g. regionally or by local staff;
ii) FCO financial management and how to strengthen our medium to long term planning capability;
iii) A detailed review of the FCO Top Risk Register; and
iv) The Quarterly Review of the security of FCO staff, buildings and information.

